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>
> ﻿I write in relation to the above planning under consideration
>
> I note the open spaces and activity areas and would like to put the equine users included in the multiuser areas
as this term is an all encompassing term
>
> The inclusion of the equine is well documented as a major impact to well-being and exercise for both the user
and those around them
>
> I trust that this will be taken into account in your deliberations with a positive effect
>
> Paul J Hooper
> Chairman - The Trails Trust
>
> Sent from my iPad




